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April 16, 2024 
   

Did You See Our Third HIPAA Cartoon? 

   
Our third HIPAA cartoon is out. For several years, Citizens’ Council for Health Freedom has declared 
April to be “Truth About HIPAA” month. This year, to draw America’s attention to the deliberate 
deception that’s been foisted on them, we’re running a series of clever cartoons. Don’t miss this one. 
It’s all about the BIG THREE who have our data and why they are so happy about HIPAA.  
  
Just two days ago was the 21st anniversary of the day that the HIPAA rule became effective and 
enforceable. On April 14, 2003, by the dictates of the federal government, we lost our medical privacy. 
Most people believe HIPAA protects their privacy, but the opposite is true. Find our latest cartoon on 
our website, Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram, and share it with everyone you know! 
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